
 March of Diapers 

March 1-31 
 

                                   

                                         Collecting Diaper sizes – preemie to size 7, pullups 
and baby wipes 

                                        This year Light of Christ is also collecting baby blankets 

                                                  (contact Donna Cox, jimndonnacox@comcast.net, with questions) 

 

No parent should have to choose between purchasing food or diapers for their 

children.  Diapers are not covered by government assistance programs such as 
SNAP and WIC.  This oversight causes potential health risks for infants and many 
difficulties for parents who can’t afford diapers. 

Diapers will be donated to various shelters, including domestic abuse shelters, 
food banks, care net, communities in schools and more. 

We’re also accepting money donations and we’ll do the shopping for you. See Donna 
Cox if you are interested. 

 

Drop off donations at the garden any Monday or Wednesday between 
9-12, OR at Light of Christ Lutheran Church Tuesday, Wednesday, and 
Friday between 10-3 during the month of March. Donations can also 
be brought to church and dropped in the box in the narthex. 
 

With love for the babies!  Join us from March 1st – 31st 
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